UPH: Announcement on delaying the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020
On 01/04/2020, No.25 Central Pharmaceutical joint stock company delayed the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 as follows:

1. Reason: to protect the health, safety and benefits of shareholders and enhance the work on preventing Covid-19 epidemic according to the recommendation of Ministry of Health 

2. New time: Based on the actual situation of the Covid-19 epidemic and instructions of authorities, Board of Directors shall re-implement record date and other procedures for the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020

